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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

You are invited to our phonic workshops starting from Thursday 10th November.  

The first session will take place at 3pm on the 10th November and will take just 20 minutes so you 

will be able to collect your child as usual.  

During this time you will be introduced to Read Write Inc (RWI), the phonics reading scheme 

that we follow. We will also cover the expectations of reading at home in order to support 

progression in reading.  

Please try to attend these meetings as the information gained will be invaluable as your children 

start their reading journey through Loxdale.  

 

The dates are –  

Thursday 10th November  

Thursday 17th November 

Thursday 24th November 

Thursday 12th January 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 

Mrs C O’Sullivan 

EYFS Lead and RWI Lead. 

 
 


